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Status Update 
On Commitment Weekend we were blessed to have 
raised a total of $1.3 MILLION in donations and 
pledges!! 

“Command them to do good, to be rich in good deeds, 
and to be generous and willing to share. In this way 
they will lay up treasure for themselves as a firm foun-
dation for the coming age, so that they may take hold 
of the life that is truly life.” (Timothy 6:18-19) 

Our Campaign Team has been diligently working to 
wrap up fundraising efforts for phase one, the 
“Congregational Phase” of our The Shepherd’s Grace 
Campaign. 

 

 Celebration 
 Sundae! 

Come join us on Sunday, May 19 
to celebrate the success of The 
Shepherd’s Grace Campaign! We 
will be “building a sundae” on 
the patio following both the 8am 
and 10am worship services. In ad-

dition to serving up sundaes we will unveil the total 
raised in pledges and donations to date, and will 
have the land area mapped out to showcase where the 
planned additions will be. This will be a time of fellow-
ship to celebrate the campaign’s success and looking 
forward to what the future holds for our church family! 

When:  Sunday, May 19 after 8am and 10am services 

Where:  Good Shepherd Patio 

Why:  Celebration and Fellowship! 

OUTSIDE GIVING TEAM 

Our Outside Giving Team has been working hard 
strategizing their plans for external fundraising efforts. 
More information will follow in the next newsletter.  

This Team is currently comprised of Molly Binger, 
Taylor Kaspar (Team Leads), Rebekah and Charles 
Gran, Jamie Balder, and Jessi and Corey 
Schmiedeberg. 

This Team will be moving The Shepherd’s Grace 
Campaign into phase two, “Outside Giving.”  This 
phase will focus on reaching out to school families and 
businesses for donations. We plan to run phase two 
from mid-May through September 2024. The Team’s 
first meeting will be mid-May. 

If you’re willing to help our Outside Giving Team, or 
if you have any business contacts you think we should 
reach out to, please contact: 

Molly Binger: mollymsell@yahoo.com 
Taylor Kaspar: taylornkaspar@gmail.com 
 

NEWSLETTERS 

Moving forward, newsletters will move to a monthly 
cycle. We will incorporate PowerPoint slide updates as 
part of our church announcements. The next edition of 
our newsletter will be mid-June.  

QUESTIONS 

As always, if you have any questions please feel free 
to reach out to: 
 
Angie Koch:  dr.angelica.koch@gmail.com 
Josh Oachs:  jboachs9813@hotmail.com 
Angie Koob:  akoob@goodshep.com 
 

What’s Next? 


